
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PU/HIST/003/10-JAN/2020 

 

10.01.2020 

Notice 
 

 
The students of the department of History are hereby informed that from the Even 

Semester 2019-20 commencing from 13 January 2020, all the written components of 

UG dissertation, PG Internal Assignment, and PG dissertation will be processed 

through the plagiarism software Turnitin before the evaluation by the concerned 

faculty as decided by the faculties of the department of History unanimously in the 

departmental meeting held on 03.12.2019. 

 

You are requested to submit your written components as mentioned above to the 

Office of the Secretary, Department of History, Presidency University both in hard 

and soft copy within the deadlines.  

 

 

 

 

 
_______________________________ 

HoD, History, Presidency University 

 

 

 


